
Section 200.802  Report of Lost, Stolen or Destroyed Explosives License, Temporary Explosives License or Storage Certificate 

a)	Upon discovery that an explosives license, a temporary explosives license, or a storage certificate has been lost, stolen or destroyed, the holder must notify the Department immediately by phone. 

b)	Written notice shall be sent to the Department within 5 days after the phone notification, shall be executed under penalties of perjury, and shall include a description of the time, location and circumstances surrounding the loss, theft or destruction of the license or certificate.  This written notice may be submitted by email to DNR.Explosives@illinois.gov. 

c)	Upon receipt of the notice, the Department will cancel the license or storage certificate and, upon payment of the required fee (see Subpart D), will issue a new original license or storage certificate with a newly assigned license or certificate number. 

d)	At any time a lost or stolen certificate is found or recovered, it must be returned to the Department. 
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